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COUNCIL MEETING – 22 JULY 2020 
ITEM 11 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Luke Frost for 
response by the Leader of the Council:- 
  
“A little over twelve months ago I asked at the Special Full Council meeting whether 
or not the money asked for then would be the last time that public funds would be 
used to prop up the Globe Project. The Leader of the Council responded with 
“hopefully”, can the Leader now offer a definitive answer that this, once again, will be 
the final time that public funds will be used to prop the Globe?”  
 


